
Conservation Board Meeting of  March 3, 2010 
 
Kutter filled us in on all the upcoming meetings. 
 
Kutter attended the Advisory Panel on Planning Review Process and gave us an update: 
 
Put on Agenda for next time 3-17-10, to write a Memo to have Bruce Barber come to our 
meeting and give a Training Session.  Checked with Sharon Robinson and he does report 
to her but on all Stormwater issues he reports to Susan Siegel.  So the memo should be to 
the Supervisor. 
 
Ed Pell attended the meeting.  He presented facts about bringing back the American 
Chestnut that existed until 1903.  One in four trees were American Chestnut and he 
thought it would be a great Arbor Day Project. We took his email address and informed 
him we would look into it and get back to him. 
 
Dan Ciarcia attended the meeting for a project called Fusco a minor subdivision, we 
could not comment as we did not have a Quorum to review the proposal.  We will revisit 
the proposal at our regular meeting on March 17, 2010 in order to have comments for the 
Planning Board Meeting of March 22, 2010. 
 
Meeting ended at 9:00pm. 
 


